Welcome to Our Saviour Lutheran Church 
Vacation Bible School 
Parents/guardians: 
 
VBS will be held Monday, June 24, 2024, through Friday, June 28, 2024, from 9:00 am to 12:00 pm daily for rising kindergarteners through rising fifth graders. Please arrive on time to pick up children by 12:00 noon. 
 
Once you have registered online (vbspro.events/p/events/Godswonders), you will need to sign OSLC’s Liability Agreement & Release Form and submit to the church office no later than June 17, 2024, to finalize registration*. 
 
You will be asked to sign your child(ren) in daily at the registration table and then again to sign them out when they are picked up from their group rooms. 
 
To help support our food pantry, we are asking for donations of personal care items.  Donations will be gathered daily and we hope to have a ‘mountain’ of items to share with those in need.    
Suggestions: paper towels, toilet paper, facial tissues, shampoo, soap, laundry detergent, dryer sheets, toothbrushes, toothpaste, lotion, dish detergent, razors, all purpose cleaner, disinfectant wipes, toilet bowl cleaner, and other cleaning supplies such as scrubber brushes and sponges. 
 
Health and safety of all will be one of our top priorities.  
· If your child is experiencing any health issues, such as fever, cough, chills, shortness of breath, headache, fatigue, runny nose, etc. please do NOT bring your child to VBS. 
· If your child has allergies of any kind and/or a food sensitivity (such as to gluten), make sure you have made VBS staff aware, particularly allergies that may be life threatening. 
· Appropriate behavior is expected at all times.  If an issue arises, you will be contacted immediately and may need to retrieve your child from VBS. 

* Please sign Liability Agreement & Release Form and submit to church office no later than June 17, 2024. 
